
 
 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

          Bexton Primary School Weekly Newsletter             
Telephone:  01565 632816                                                                      Website: http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/ 

Monday 18th January 2016   Acting Head:  Mrs E Armstrong           email: admin@bexton.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

                                               Dates for your diary January 
 

Tuesday 26th January 7.30pm: From ‘Good to Great’  
A parents information session with refreshments. Please let 
us know at reception@bexton.cheshire.sch.uk if you are 
intending to come. We hope to see you there! 
 
Friday 29th January 3pm: Staff from Knutsford Academy are 
coming to talk to Year 5 parents. Year 5 children will stay in 
the classrooms with the teachers until you collect them. 
 
Friday 29th January 7pm: FOBs Quiz Night 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary February 
 

Monday 1st February 2.30pm:  Reception & Year 6 parents 
invited in for a book presentation 
 
Friday 5th February: FOBs disco   
                                   Reception, Y1 & Y2 5.15-6.15pm 
                                   Y3-Y6 6.30-7.30pm 
Wednesday 10th February: Y4 cake sale 
 
Thursday11th February: Dress down day £1 Ethical Enterprise 
 
Friday 12th February: Teacher training (school closed) 
 
 
 
 

Staff news 
 

New Key Stage Managers 
 

Congratulations to Miss Chadwick (KS1) and Mrs Evans (KS2) who were appointed as our new Key Stage managers last week. 
Should you have any queries or concerns, please feel free to contact them through the office. 
 

New appointment 
A warm welcome to Mrs Rosie Simon, who we recently appointed as a teaching assistant. She is working in Y1 in the afternoons 
and three mornings in Y6. She is already making a great addition to our team!  
 
 
 

Muddy paths 
As the weather has been so wet recently, the grass around 
the EYFS area has become very muddy. Please bear with us. 
We have asked our grounds contractor to increase the 
width of the track around the EYFS play area which they 
plan to do in the next few weeks. In the meantime could 
parents keep the area around the EYFS gate as clear as 
possible at pick up and drop off times. Many thanks for your 
cooperation. 
 
 
 

What has impressed us this week… 
-The improvements in the dinner hall. The children are eating 
beautifully and scraping their plates carefully. Well done to all 
the children! 
-The quality of writing produced from the crayons day. It will 
be displayed in the entrance hall from next week. 
-The children have been trying hard to keep their cloakroom 
areas tidy and look after their belongings around school.  
-The standard of displays in school. The staff work really hard 
to share and celebrate children’s work across the school. Big 
Ben has appeared in the Junior corridor this week! 
-We have been visiting classrooms and looking at the children’s 
work. We were particularly impressed by the standard of 
handwriting across Year 4.  
-The number of parents who have responded to say they are 
coming on Tuesday night! We have had over 80 responses so 
far. There will be a short talk from our Chair of Governors, Mrs 
Armstrong and a video showing children talking about what 
makes Bexton great.  We hope to see you there.  
 
 
 

To do My Maths homework on an iPad download ‘Puffin 
Academy’ on iTunes and search for ‘My Maths’. 

https://appsto.re/gb/DHbUQ.i 
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